The statement in the Supplement to the December Bulletin that the

N. C. A. A. is conducting a basketball tournament in Kansas City on March
13-18 for the National Collegiate Championship is erroneous. The N. C. A. A.
has no connection with the Kansas City tournament. The date and place of
our tournament will be announced later.
Frank W. Nicolson,
December 19, 1938. Secretary.




